
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/30/2015 3:38:58 PM

Subject: RE: Executive Orders 2015-28 and 2015-29

Approximately 50 National Guard personnel will be kept on State Active Duty status to make emergency repairs to 
multiple impassable roads in Clarendon County and to help with boating operations for the breached dams at the 
Columbia Canal.  Both Clarendon County and the City of Columbia requested the National Guard’s continued 
assistance, which is expected to be completed before Thanksgiving.
 
To date, the National Guard has completed 350 missions statewide, including leading helicopter, boat, and high water 
vehicle rescues, transporting meals, water, and sandbags, and conducting security and traffic control checkpoints.  Of 
the mission total, 125 missions have been conducting emergency road restoration missions to county roads to 
support public safety and mobility – these engineering operations have been executed in Bamberg, Calhoun, 
Clarendon, Georgetown, Kershaw, Lexington, Richland, Sumter, and Williamsburg Counties.
 
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 3:13 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Adams, Chaney; Symmes, Brian

Subject: RE: Executive Orders 2015-28 and 2015-29
 
Rebecca –
 
Do you mind sending over some topline background points we can use to push this around?
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 3:12 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob; Adams, Chaney; Symmes, Brian

Cc: Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly; Smith, Austin; Baker, Josh; Glaccum, David

Subject: Executive Orders 2015-28 and 2015-29
 
Today, Governor Haley issued Executive Order 2015-28, placing certain National Guard personnel on state active duty 
to help local governments make emergency repairs to infrastructure due to flood damage, and Executive Order 
2015-29, waiving certain federal regulations for commercial truck drivers to expedite recovery operations after the 
flood.
 
Brian – Please add these to the website today.  Thank you!
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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